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David Stawick, Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission

Three Lafayette Centre

1155 21 st Street NW

Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick,

It is outrageous that the CFTC has allowed the obvious market manipulation in Precious Metals to continue for as
long as it has. Failure to put limits on the short positions and bring the naked shorts to account for their on-going
fraud is long past due. Continued inaction can only be construed as complacency in the fraud. How much longer
must the in-the-know public wait for justice?

Mike Haynie

586-754-5729

11963 Stamford

Warren, Michigan 48089


